

## Minutes of GVHT Meeting 08/03/21

### Attendees :

- Shirley Evatt
- Lee Robertson
- Rob Freeland
- Gary McGregor (Chair & Minutes)

### Apologies:

- Laura Edmonds
- Brian Hills
- James Mowat

1. Bookings update – Elaine MacMillan circulated an email update prior to the meeting.
2. Finance update – Brian Hills, whilst unable to attend, provided the update below. The funding bid submitted to Crystal Rigg was supported by Garvald & Morham Community Council following G McG's attendance at their meeting. Outcome decision is expected from Fred Olsen before end of March.
3. Post lockdown fundraising ideas – Brief discussion came up with the following :
  - a. Running something at the Village Show, possibly some busking youngsters
  - b. Gin tasting evening – Shirley to make enquiries of a possible contact
  - c. Kids concert – similar to the successful one in the church a few years ago

Next meeting: Monday 10<sup>th</sup> May @ 7pm